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25 November 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 10 - An Inspector Calls – Mayflower Theatre 5 April 2016 
 
As you are aware, your son is studying An Inspector Calls for his GCSE in English Literature and 
the Mayflower Theatre, Southampton are hosting the National Theatre’s landmark production in 
April 2016, during the Easter Holidays. They are applying a school discount to the evening 
performance on 5th April. 
 
This production of An Inspector Calls is “hailed as the theatrical event of our generation winning 
more awards than any other play in history” and “has thrilled audiences in the West End, on 
Broadway and throughout the world with its epic and wildly imaginative staging, raw emotion, 
evocative score, lashing rain and chilling suspense”.  Apart from supporting his studies, this is an 
ideal opportunity for your son to see a five star live performance. 
 
The English Department are keen to take as many boys as possible to see this play; however, the 
Mayflower has a policy of 1 adult per 10 boys ratio and if there are a large number of boys wanting 
to go, we may need parental help. There is no cost for adults in this situation. 
 
The final cost of the trip will be between £25 and £30 but will be confirmed nearer the time once 
numbers have been determined. If you would like your son to have this opportunity, please could 
you arrange to pay an initial deposit of £15 by Friday 4 December.  Timings for the evening and 
any requests for parental help will be communicated nearer the event. 
 
Payment Options 
 
Online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  
Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext 260 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Olivia Williams 
English Department 
ocw@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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